Elisabeth Pedersen

Asger and Mary Jo Pedersen
2355 Lake Marie Drive
Santa Maria, CA 93455

November 10, 2015

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors
105 East Anapamu Street

Santa Barbara, CA 93101

(Please distribute to each Member)

RE: HOOP HOUSES PROPOSED ADJACENT TO LAKE MARIE ESTATES
Ladies and Gentlemen:
Thank you for NOT passing the proposal to allow giant hoop houses in our County.

This is to request that you pass rules to keep the regular hoop houses away from from fields
adjacent to the homes of folks who live close to farm fields. These structures are seriously ugly
and if they crowd up against our subdivision (or others in the county), they will seriously affect
the value of of our homes. It’s OK to put them in remote areas where they are not visible.

This area is also becoming a tourist destination with such attractions as the Presqu'ile Winery.
Tourists do not want to look at ugly things. Our tourist and wine industries are valuable to our
economy. We should protect them.

Please protect us from severe financial loss, and save the tourist appeal of our County, by
setting sensible rules for hoop houses.

Sincerely,

R .

Asger Pedersen

Cc:  Santa Barbara County Planning & Development, Attn: Department Head
624 West Foster Road
Santa Maria, CA 93455



Santa Barbara County Building Department, Attn: Department Head
624 West Foster Road
Santa Maria, CA 93455

Santa Barbara County Agriculture Commissioner
624 West Foster Road
Santa Maria, CA 93455

Santa Maria Chamber of Commerce, Attn: Director
614 South Broadway
Santa Maria, CA 93454





